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24th Sept 0

Sir

I have the honor to

acknowledge the receipt of

your letter of the 1s instant

enclosing copy of a letter from

The British Columbia Insecter

of Fisheries relative to trouble

which the saming peofle

at dows Iulot have har

with the Indians; and in¬

reply I beg to entant for

the consideration of the Mimite¬

of Manns and Risheres that

Rlow's Intel Eassing Compny

should be asked not to fish

int

John Fillon Esq.

Deputy Miniter of Fishines.

Ottawa
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